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Next Meeting Saturday, 12 August @ 9AM 

 
AUG 2023

  
General Meeting: Hot Enough! 
 

This is a reminder that our monthly meeting is scheduled for Saturday, 12 August 
2023 at 0900. The airport gate will open at 0800 for coffee, conversation, and 
fellowship. The meeting will start at 0900 sharp. 
 
 

We will discuss planning a field trip to a local simulator company. Tony Gee will have the details! 
 
There are currently no meeting minutes from last month. 
 
 

 
Young Eagles Flights 
 

There are currently no Young Eagles flights scheduled. We will update you as soon as 
new information arrives. 
 
 
 
 

  

 
Announcements and Classifieds 
 

McFarlane Aviation offers a 5% discount for EAA members! Click here to request your 
discount. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://www.mcfarlaneaviation.com/contact/

